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January 4, 2016 
 
Mr. Tim Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, RM 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Mine ID#: M-1977-193: Onsite Temporary Fuel Storage.  
 
Tim, 
 
We recently purchased a 15,000 gallon, double wall, fuel storage tank which is self-
contained, to include dispensing equipment (see attached photos). The attached photos 
depict the tank on a flatbed trailer, still in transport mode. Our current, short term plan is 
to have the tank pressure checked and certified and then place tank in a temporary 
location at our Canon City quarry, and use it for off-road diesel fuel storage while in 
preparation for the long term plan. 
 
The long term plan would be to construct a permanent fuel storage and dispensing 
facility which would consist of the one (1) 15K gallon tank (described above) as well as, 
one (1) 7.5K – 10K gallon double wall on-road diesel tank , one (1) 500 – 1,000 gallon 
double wall unleaded tank and provisions for a 1,000 gallon waste oil storage tank. This 
facility would be constructed using engineered concrete structures & slabs, proper 
safety curbs and/or bollards, etc…. anticipated completion, end of first quarter 2017.  
 
The questions I’m proposing to the Division are as follows; (1) What, if any, do we need 
to do from the Divisions stand point, to allow us to utilize the recently purchased tank in 
a temporary state as explained above? (2) With the long term plan in mind, can we 
submit the addition of the fuel storage facility under a Technical Revision once we have 
a drawing of the facility with the engineered values and we are ready to begin 
construction? (3) Does the Division have any special requirements that we need to be 
made aware of or take into consideration, regarding fuel storage or dispensing of fuel on 
the property? 
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I appreciate your time in addressing the questions proposed. Should you need any 
further information please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Randy DiLuzio 
General Manager 
Tezak Heavy Equipment Co., Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


